
Meeting Minutes, Westwinds Residents Organization Board of Directors 

Saturday, September 4, 2021, 2:00 p.m. 

Present: Antonio Bastida, Debbie Clark, Dexter Goody, Patrick Grimes, and Stacey 
Winkelmann 

We need to select our four officers for the coming year.  We were supposed to do it at 
the first meeting after elections, but we failed to do so then.  Today, there was not a 
quorum to make that decision.  We will take it up next month.   

No new curb ramp orders arrived after August 15, but we were still four short of our 
minimum order.  Patrick agreed to purchase the last four ramps and sent the orders on 
Monday, August 23.  It took until Monday, August 30, to collect all payment 
information.  The logistics company called Thursday, September 2, to say the shipment 
should arrive next week.   

The lawyers still have not received answers to their discovery questions.  TNFP was 
granted a 30-day extension, so they now have until mid-September.   

Martha O'Connell sent an email to all GSMOL members.  She is hosting a Meet and 
Greet for Raul Peralez.  He is currently San Jose City Councilmember for District 3, and 
is running for Mayor of San Jose against Sam Liccardo.  Dexter will ask Martha about 
posting the information on our Facebook page.   

Our next meeting will be Saturday, October 2, at 2:00 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Patrick Grimes 

 


